
 

 

This version of the bugle call “Taps” is provided for your use by Jari Villanueva and Taps Bugler (www.tapsbugler.com), in partnership with the 
nonprofit organization Taps for Veterans (www.tapsforveterans.org). 

For performance guidelines, the history of the bugle call “Taps,” and additional resources on Taps and other bugle-related topics, please visit Taps 
Bugler (www.tapsbugler.com). 

http://www.tapsbugler.com/
http://www.tapsforveterans.org/
http://www.tapsbugler.com/

